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Comments: As a Montana taxpayer, I am 100% against the project proposed by the POWDR Corporation at

Holland Lake.  Their project would permanently destroy the environment of Holland Lake and adversely impact

area residences and their property values.  I am appalled to read the U.S. Forest Service is fast-tracking this

"project", no environmental or impact statement required!  The fact the Flathead National Forest Supervisor

Kurtis Steele plans to unilaterally approve this project over the objections of area residents and the good of the

environment is appalling.  His behavior makes you wonder what he is getting out of this.  The Forest Service

needs to listen to the opinion of area residents and best interest of the environment, and not the desires of a for

profit corporation.  The people and the environment do not want this "project" to happen, therefore you need to

say NO to this "project".


